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CALENDAR UPDATE 

Jan Event 

10 6:30 Grade 7 Parent Information Evening 

19 1-4 pm & 6-8 pm Parent/Teacher Conferences 

25 6:30 pm Course Planning Evening 
7:30 AP Information Session 

 
COLLABORATION BLOCK 
All Grade 8 students including Super Achievers and Academy students. 
During Collaboration Block Grade 8 students should log onto msjansen.com HCE 8 and complete 
the myblueprint.ca assignment.  This assignment must be completed before midnight on Thursday 
January 12th. Students may work on this at school during collaboration block if they wish. There is no 
assembly for Grade 8 students during the collaboration block. 
  
All Grade 9 students including Super Achievers and Academy students. 
During Collaboration Block Grade 9 students should log onto msjansen.com HCE 9 and complete the 
assignment from teenmentalhealth.org.  This assignment must be completed before midnight on 
Thursday January 12th. Students may work on this at school during collaboration block if they wish. 
There is no assembly for Grade 9 students during collaboration block. 
  
Grade 10 – MYP Personal Project Product and Process Journals Due – All grade 10 students are to meet 
with their Advisors during collaboration block.  
 
LONGSHOT AT THE GROSVENOR THEATRE AT THE KAY MEEK CENTRE - FEBRUARY 24TH 6PM  
Tickets $12 http://kaymeekcentre.com/on_stage/2448 
Longshot follows the story of former West Vancouver Secondary basketball coach Brian Upson as he 
leads his team in competing in the 1982 BC Provincial championships, while in the midst of his battle 
with cancer. Interviews with his family members, former players, and local reporters reveal the life of 
Brian Upson and the effect he still has on the community today. This important part of West 
Vancouver's history is documented by Rockridge Secondary film students in an effort to capture and 
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share his incredible story.

 
 

Provide input on Pedestrian Network Study 
  

We’re looking for your input on the Pedestrian Network Study 
  
The District began a Pedestrian Network Study in 2014 by asking residents to let  
us know about their experience with walking conditions in West Vancouver. The 
information collected helped staff identify our community's walking network and 
determine where improvements are needed.  When complete, the study will  
provide a framework for expanding and improving pedestrian routes to facilitate  
safe, efficient, and comfortable places to walk for recreation and as a form of 
transportation. 
  
We want to share the work that’s been done so far and get your feedback on it. 
  
Provide your input online by marking a map and providing written suggestions. 
  
The online feedback is open until January 31. 
  
More information: westvancouver.ca/pedestrian-network 
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